Subject: Manhattan Composting Grant
Dear Manhattan District Managers,

| wanted to share with you a wonderful composting grant opportunity for Manhattan-based civic
and community organizations. Please see below for details on the grant program and application,
and feel free to contact me directly with any additional questions or concerns.

The Manhattan Solid Waste Advisory Board (SWAB), Manhattan Borough President Scott M.
Stringer, and Citizens Committee for New York City invite you to apply for grants up to $750 to
start, expand and grow composting programs in Manhattan!

Eligibility requirements:

» Completed proposal must be submitted by March 19, 2012

* Applicant group must be a community association, community garden, friends of park group,
housing development

group, nonprofit, school, college/university, hospital, or private business

« Site(s) for initiative must be located entirely in the borough of Manhattan

» Group must have permission to start or expand this project in the form of a letter of

support or contract.

For more information and to download the composting grant application, please
visit http://www.citizensnyc.org/programs/grants/composting grants.html. Questions? Please
contact Saleen Shah at (212) 822-9566 or sshah@citizensnyc.org.




